
Overview and Project Description
Consistent with our core values, we have placed a great deal of 
focus on safety for personnel working on the North Ash Pond 
closure and the neighboring communities.

Legislation passed during the 2019 Virginia General Assembly 
requires Dominion Energy to remove all coal ash currently stored 
in the North Ash Pond at Bremo Power station within 15 years.

In keeping with the statute, Dominion Energy has submitted 
rezoning and Special Use Permit applications to Fluvanna County 
with plans to construct and operate a state-of-the-art, lined landfill 
on Dominion Energy property beside Bremo Power Station. 

As part of these applications, Dominion Energy has offered 
proffers of funding to Fluvanna County to mitigate any potential 
impacts, including:

• Assurance of safe and 
reliable potable water 
source for the FUSD

• Community park, 
recreation, and/or green 
space areas

• Upgrades and/or 
maintenance for Bremo  
and West Bottom Roads

• Opportunities for local 
workforce

Key Facts
■ 6.2 million cubic yards of coal ash is 

stored at Bremo Power Station.

■ The ash will be transferred from its 
current location in the North Ash 
Pond to an adjacent state-of-the-art 
lined landfill.

■ Coal ash will not be transported on 
public roads.

■ The proffers provide a framework 
for safeguarding our neighbors 
while providing access to new and 
existing recreational areas in lieu of 
those previously shut down.

■ Landfill construction and the 
transfer of coal ash is expected to 
take approximately 10 years.

Want to learn more?
Scan QR code 
Visit DominionEnergy.com/BremoCCR 
Email BremoCCR@dominionenergy.com 
Call 1-833-742-0462
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